
      

 

Memorandum       1 June 2021 

To: Commissioners 

 Robert Scott, Juliane Chetham, Gavin Lister and Councillor Chris Darby 

From: Eryn Shields 

 Team Leader, Regional, North, West and Islands Planning, Plans and Places 

 
 
Subject: Proposed Plan Change 5 (Whenuapai Plan Change) – Variation 1 Update 

 
 

1. The purpose of this Memorandum is to update the Panel on two errors contained in the 
Memorandum sent on 25 May 2021. 
 

2. The Appendix to the Memorandum listed the names of those from whom feedback was received.  
Unfortunately three items of feedback were not listed, one from Cabra Developments Limited, one 
from Mr Wesley Gerber, and one from Mr Dave Allen.  I attach an amended list as Appendix 1. 
 

3. Paragraph 3 of the Memorandum states that the feedback received will be posted on the Council 
website.  Rather than this, the matters raised will be summarised and a short notation about how 
Council has responded to the feedback will be included as an Appendix to the forthcoming section 
32 report for the Variation.  Please note that some who supplied feedback have requested that the 
Council treat their feedback as confidential, and so in those circumstances their feedback will not be 
included in the summary.   
 

4. My apologies for these errors.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā  

 

Eryn Shields 



 

 

APPENDIX 1 
 
List of those that provided feedback (updated) 
 
 
1) Herald Island Environmental Group 
2) Upper Harbour Ecology Network 
3) Waka Kotahi 
4) CDL Land New Zealand Limited 
5) GRP Holdings Limited 
6) Lee, Lin, Chen 
7) Queens Home 
8) Ockleston Family Trust 
9) Auckland Transport 
10) Austino 
11) Spark 
12) Trig Road Investment Limited & Lichun (Leo) Gao 
13) Northwest Development Limited 
14) New Zealand Defence Force 
15) The Neil Group (feedback #1) 
16) The Neil Group (feedback #2) 
17) Cabra Developments Limited 
18) Mr Wesley Gerber 
19) Mr Dave Allen 
 
 
 
 


